

## **Hurstbourne Tarrant Parish Council**



## Some of the work that has been undertaken in the Parish during 2017

Organised two Parish
Working Parties

Lobbied A343 HGV issue with local MP and Hampshire County Council

Trimmed, cleared and maintained footpaths

Installed a new speed indicator device on A343 and secured funding for a second unit Facilitated the new KGV and secured

Joined Parish Lengthsman scheme to improve parish maintenance

Initiated SWIFTS social group

Established new Parish Council page on Facebook

Levelled and improved Dene Green

Provided feedback to
Goodmans HGV
enquiry

Installed new dogwalkers entrance and access at KGV

Appointed new
Chairman and new
Parish Clerk

Maintained precept level

Repaired Zip wire and shelter on KGV

Initiated new quarterly Parish Council Newsletter

Organised first aid and AED training workshop

Facilitated review of traffic issues in the Horseshoe

Installed a community defibrillator (AED)

Installed benches at KGV and Dene Green

Replaced riverside fence on KGV

Attended various TVBC consultation meetings

## ....and more

This work has been made possible by many people in the Parish. Thank you to everyone who has got involved.

Installation of security bollards at HTCC